
Minutes of Unit 206 Annual Meeting December 16, 2023 

 

In attendance – Richard Spangler, Margie Moses, Jan Alexander, Bruce Antman, Mary 

Robertson, Jim LaFevor, Sue Shramko, Iris Abelson and approximately 48 CBC members. 

Richard Spangler, President, called the meeting to order. Using information from the CBC 

Treasurer, Myra Tatum, he reported on the increase of face to face play and a decline in online 

play.  The added table count and fee changes plus the annual membership fees in 2023 resulted 

in going from a loss in 2022 to an operating profit in 2023.  The table fees and annual 

membership fee will remain in effect in 2024. 

Richard also reported a total of $56,000 was spent in 2023 for replacement of the back 

retaining wall, removal of threatening trees, repair, seal and restriping of the parking lot, repair 

of one of the bathrooms, replacement of a heating unit and the hot water heater.  

 

 
Richard Spangler and Mary Robertson have agreed to remain on the Board for another term. 
John Felker is rotating off the Board.  Iris Abelson chaired the nominating committee for 2024 
to fill this vacancy. John Prescott has agreed to fill this position. A motion was made and 
seconded to approve the entire slate of officers. A vote was taken and the slate of Directors 
was unanimously approved.  

 

The next Board Meeting is scheduled for December 19, 2023 


